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FLU SHOTS 
Oct. 25 & Nov. 1 

 
COST:  $25.00   
(CASH ONLY) 

 
COME EARLY TO FILL OUT CONSENT    
                          FORMS 

 
Please contact the Rotary Office if you would like 
a flu shot. 

 

 
 

   Meeting:  October 4, 2006   Number 4626                                                                              2006-2007 President, Gerald A. Silva 

 
 

BULLETIN 
 

Deep Throat and the Deep Secrets of Watergate 
John O’Connor 

Autobiography of Mark Felt “Deep Throat” 

     John O’Connor is a director in a Litigation Group, his practice focuses on  
product liability, intellectual property, and business tort litigation.  He is listed as 
a 2004 Northern California Super Lawyer by the Northern California Super 
Lawyers Magazine (a publication in conjunction with Law and Politics and San 
Francisco Magazine).  
 

     Mr. O’Connor has tried over 60 jury and court cases, the great majority of moderate to great 
complexity, including product liability, professional liability, directors and officers liability, white-collar 
crime, fraud, contract, civil RICO, trade secret, unfair competition, antitrust, labor and employment 
practices, civil rights, insurance coverage and bad faith, construction, real estate, defamation, and 
governmental liability.  He was twice featured as “Litigator in Profile” by Verdicts and Settlements 
magazine for excellence in defense of complex jury cases. 

 

In Loving Memory 
Fred Hendricks 

 

  
 

 
 

  
    
 

 
  
 
                  
 

 
 
 
 
 
                   
                                               

 
 

 

1914 - 2006 

Rotary Week  
 

  Oct   2 YES 11:45 Gordon House   

   Oct    3 ELC    7:30 Gordon House 
 Corp Membership    8:00 Gordon House 
  

  Oct   4 Membership  Devel    7:30 Coakley-Heagerty 
 Rotary Meeting  12:00 Summit Center 
 

   Oct    5 Youth Exchange    7:30 SJUSD 
 Red Badge Recep    6:00pm Gordon House 



Rotarian Of The Week ~ Elaine Sullivan - Digre 
 

The purpose of the Rotarian of the Week is to put a face on what it means to be a true Rotarian and 
to inspire all of us to strive to be better Rotarians and to ask that person to share why they are so 
involved in our Rotary Club. 
 
This weeks Rotarian of the Week recipient was Elaine Sullivan - Digre. 
 
Elaine has been a member with Rotary since 2001, and very active on the 
Event Committee since 2002.  She is responsible for determining the theme 
and design, decorations, props and backdrops, signage and the programs. 
She was co-chair of the Event in 2005, and was also chair of the PR  
Committee in 2003.  Elaine has been involved in several other Rotary  
Committees the 90th Anniversary, Hospitality, and the Digital Bridges Bocce 
Ball Fundraiser.  She has also volunteered for the American Heart  
Association, YWCA, and the Women’s Health Conference.  
 
 

SKI TRIP!!!!! 
 
 
 

Come join your fellow Rotarians, bring your friends and families, for the  
19th annual Rotary Club of San Jose ski week.  This year will find the group 
spending 7 wonderful days (February 10 - 17, 2007) in Whistler, British  
Columbia, Canada at the Hilton Whistler Resort and Spa.  This ski-in, ski-out 
resort is located in “action central”, the Lower Village area of Whistler.   
Skiers of all abilities are welcome...as well as non-skiers who wish to  
experience the ambiance of a true world class ski resort.  Whistler will be  

                                       the site of the 2010 Winter Olympics.   
 

Please contact Rotarian Paul Kloetzel at (408) 275-6611 for all the details. 

District Seeks GSE Team Members to go to Argentina 
 

     District 5170 will be sending a GSE Team to Buenos Aires, Argentina on March 4, 2007 for a 30 
day goodwill trip.  GSE Team members must be non-Rotarian business or professional people  
between the ages of 25 - 40.   
     They must be committed to remaining in the work force well after the exchange, be in the early 
stages of their careers or professions and reside in or be employed in District 5170.  They must be 
U.S. citizens and speak Spanish.  They must be personable, articulate, cooperative, exemplary in 
their work and enthusiastic about their vocations.  They must also seek to gain maximum  
educational value from the program, be able to fill the rigorous demands of International travel and 
actively participate in an extensive itinerary. 
     For additional information, please contact Eugene Zambetti, District 5170 GSE Chair for 2006-
2007 at 408-307-0065 or ezambetti@yahoo.com .  Detailed information is posted on the District 
website. 
 http://www.rotary.org/newsroom/downloadcenter/pdfs/161en.pdf  - Team Member Application 
 

http://www.rotary.org/newsroom/downloadcenter/pdfs/160en.pdf  - Member Guidelines  



 



 


